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May 13, 2016 
 
 
 
The Honorable Dan Wolk 
P.O. Box 4713 
Davis, CA 95617  
 
Dear Mayor Wolk:  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the California Statewide Law Enforcement Association 
(CSLEA) and our 7,000 public safety professionals have endorsed your candidacy for the 4th 
Assembly District.  Your commitment to serve the State of California, and the emphasis and 
concern you expressed with issues related to public safety and law enforcement, made this an easy 
decision.  CSLEA looks forward to having a great working partnership with you in the years 
ahead.    
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Alan Wayne Barcelona 
Special Agent, DOJ 
President, CSLEA 
	
	


